
 

T: (+6723) 22444  |  W: www.norfolkisland.gov.nf 

MEDIA 

RELEASE 

ALISA BUNBURY VISITING NORFOLK ISLAND IN APRIL 

Did you know some of the earliest paintings of Norfolk Island’s 
flora were created by a convict called John Doody in the early 
1790s? Or that James Stuart, a surgeon in the 1830s, also 
dabbled in paints and recorded what Norfolk Island’s owl looked 
like?   
 
If these little facts pique your interest or if you are an art lover 
who already knew the information - you should definitely join 
us at Christian’s Cave on Tuesday the 5th of April to hear more 
about the Island’s artistic history. 
 
Curator and researcher Alisa Bunbury is visiting the Island and 
will be delivering her presentation about the early images of 
Norfolk Island at the following times:  
 

‘Getting to the art of it: Early images of Norfolk Island’ 
 
Tuesday 5th April 

 
Christian’s Cave @ 10:30am       
 

 
Tuesday, 5th April  
 

 
Christian’s Cave @ 5.00pm   

(Located on Queen Elizabeth Avenue, drive past Hillie’s 
Restaurant cattle grid and drive up Pitcairn Settler’s Tour 
driveway. Parking available.)  

 
The same presentation will be repeated so people have the 
option of attending before or after work. Both locals and visitors 
welcome. 
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